
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holiday Closure 
 

Please note that the Town of Erin Municipal Office will be closed as of  
12:00 PM on December 24, 2018, reopening at 8:30 am on January 2, 2019. 

 
During this time, if you require assistance, please email communications@erin.ca, 

 staff will respond at their earliest convenience. 
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